We are excited to start our 36th Season of Dance with YOU!

Here are a few helpful tips to get off to a great start.
-Classes start on Tuesday, September 7th

-Masks are required for all dancers & staff (regardless of vaccination status). The Tot Time &
Mom & Me kids will NOT have to a mask.

-Once again, our lobby will closed for the time being. Parents of younger dancers (3-7 years)
are invited to escort their kids in and out of the studio. Once your child is in class, we ask you
to exit the building. You'll be welcome to return about 5 minutes prior to the end of dance class.

-Please use the front, glass door to enter and the back "nest" door to exit. If you are unfamiliar
with that door, we will gladly help you out.

-If you have a 3rd grader or older, they will exit out the back door to find your car. Feel free to
meet them closer to the exit door if you wish. Please talk with your kids about being safe in the
parking lot and looking both ways.

-Upon arrival, all dancers will stop at the temperature scanner in front of the office.
We ask that you do an at home symptom check before bringing your child to class.

-Dancers should place their belongings in a cubby, use a hook, or on top of a chair.
-Monthly payments will be taken out at the beginning of each month.

-In the event of a classroom or school closure, dancers will be asked to refrain from coming to
class until their quarantine is up or can provide a negative test at the end of the incubation
period. A Zoom Link will can be provided for these instances or during a studio closure.

-The decision deadline for Nutcracker is Saturday, September 25th. Nutcracker will be held at
Germantown High School, November 19-21.
Nutcracker is for the Dance Basics and Ballet Classes only.

-Follow us on our Social Media platforms to stay up to date about fun happenings and sneak a
peak at some cute pics.
Facebook: North Shore Dance Studio LLC
Instagram: north shore dance studio

Please let us know if you have any questions, we will be happy to help!
Let's have a great, safe year, with lots of smiles, respect, and kindness!
Thank You,

Katie Holtzen & The NSDS Staff

North Shore Dance Studio

(262)242-4077
10433 Baehr Road, Mequon WI, 53092



